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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope that you are all keeping safe and well.

Thank you for your continued support with on line learning. We have been very impressed by the quality of the work that the children are producing in all classes and staff are available through the usual channels if further support is required. The quality of the work that is being consistently produced in all classes, is a credit to all. Well done children and also a huge thank you to you as parents/ Carers.
You will have received a ‘ well -being and support’ phone call from your Class teacher by now.  I thank all staff for their continued hard work, under immensely challenging circumstances. We will continue to contact you regularly, but please do not hesitate to contact us through the normal channels, if we can further support you in any way.
Additional Resources

If you are looking for additional resources for your child, during lockdown, please find attached an information sheet with a number of links to websites. Please note that these are entirely optional, but accessible if your child/children are looking for further learning challenges.
Welsh Phrase of the Week

Faint ydy dy oed di? 

Dw i’n _________ oed.
Requested Access to the Hub

If you are a key worker, please continue to follow Flintshire County Council advice and only request access to the school hub if you have no other safe childcare alternative and only on days when you are working. It is very important that places are booked a week in advance, so we are able to staff the hub accordingly. It is also important that you clearly specify whether your child is having school dinners 
( choices should be made clear on booking)  or whether they are bringing a packed lunch.
Free Fun HIIT Workout Dragon Sports

Please find attached a communication from Chris Moss (Dragon Sport Officer) with information regarding a free fun workout on Monday 25th January.

We hope you all have a good weekend.
Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell
Headteacher
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